From: Knazze, Brandie 
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 12:06 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Denes, Christian; Rafac, Monica
Subject: RE: MetroLab Seattle

Hello Steve,

I have returned from Seattle and am following up based on your instructions below.

I attended a conference titled “MetroLab Workshop on Big Data and Human Services”, which convened experts from local government and universities across the country to discuss common challenges and propose collaborative, data-driven solutions to human service issues. There was representation from the University of Chicago, University of Washington, and cities like Charlotte, Kansas City, KS, Austin, Miami,  and San Francisco. 

I traveled on Monday, 1/16/17 and returned on Thursday 1/19/17. The conference was held Tuesday and Wednesday (1/17/17 & 1/18/17) at Seattle City Hall, Seattle, WA.

The convener, MetroLab Network (http://metrolab.heinz.cmu.edu/), paid for conference registration fees, airfare, and hotel accommodations. A light breakfast and lunch were provided to all participants Tuesday and Wednesday during the conference. 

Please let me know if there is any additional information that you need from me.

Thank you, 

Brandie

Brandie V. Knazze, Deputy Commissioner

IT, Contracts and Programmatic Monitoring Division

1615 W. Chicago Ave, 3rd Floor | Chicago, IL | 60622
Phone: 312-743-0155 | Cell: 312-933-9287
brandie.knazze@cityofchicago.org




